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                                                                MINUTES 

THE ASHEVILLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 3, 2014 

 

 The Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") held a special meeting at 7:00 a.m., on 

Thursday, April 3, 2014, in Training Room 203 at The Asheville City Schools Administrative 

Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina. Members present were: 

 

  Jacquelyn Hallum, Chairperson, presiding  

  Matt Buys 

  Peggy Dalman 

 Leah Ferguson 

 Precious Folston 

 

Comprising a quorum of the Board; also 

 

  Dr. Bobbie Short, Secretary/Interim Superintendent. 

  Board Attorney, Chris Campbell 

   

Guest 

 Dr. Alan Leis, Executive Consultant for Hazard, Young, Attea & Associates. 

 

   

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 Chairperson Hallum called the special meeting to order at 7:10 a.m. 

 

 

GENERAL ACCOUNT OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 

  The Board reviewed the feedback forms that were submitted on the top three 

candidates for the position of superintendent at the public forums held on March 31 through 

April 2, 2014 from stakeholder groups, the community, parents, teachers and staff.   

 

CLOSED SESSION 

  At 7:30 a.m., Peggy Dalman made a motion to go into closed session, pursuant to 

General Statute § 143-31.11(a)(1) and (6) to prevent the disclosure of privileged or 
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confidential personnel information pursuant to G.S. 115-319-321 and to consider initial 

qualifications of an employee. The motion was seconded by Matt Buys and carried.   

 

ADJOURNMENT 

  At 9:15 a.m., the special meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

__________________________    _________________________________________ 

Jacquelyn Hallum, Chairperson Dr. Bobbie Short, Secretary/Interim Superintendent   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by the Board 

on Monday, May 5, 2014 


